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TURKEY POINT UNITS 3 AND 4
DOCKET NOS. 50-250, 50-251
IE INSPECTION REPORT 82-37

FINDING:

10 CFR 50,59 requires that for plant changes a written safety evaluation
shall be prepared which provides the basis for the determination that
the change does not involve an unreviewed safety question. Step 8.4.4.3
of Administrative Procedure 0190.15, “Plant Projects - Approval,
Implementation and Regulatory Requirements", requires a documented
safety evaluation for changes to safety-related systems demonstrating
that the change neither introduces an unreviewed safety question nor
adversely affects any safety-related equipment,

Contrary *o the above, a safety evaluation was not performed prior to
effecting the following two changes:

(1) Removal of pressure transmitter PT-934 from the Unit 3 Boron
Injection Tank discharge header on April 8, 1982, and subsequent
power opzration of Unit 3 in the absence of this transmitter. |

(2) IJntroduction on July 19, 1982, of a blank plate in tne place of
flow orifice F,.T, 943 on the safety injection system (SIS) ana
subsequent return of the SIS to unrestricted service for
approximately 2-1/2 days.

RESPONSE:
In response to the first example;

g8 FPL does not agree that 10 CFR 50.59 requirea a written safety
evaluation prior to the removal of PT-934, However, FPL concurs
that an adequate review of subsequent power operation of Unit 3 in
the absence of PT-934 was not performed.

€ The reason for the finding was that, although our procedures
required the clearance order which authorized removing PT-934 from
service pe reviewed for safety considerations prior to starting up
Unit 3, the procedures do not adequately prescribe the depth or
the details of the review. |

3 As immediate corrective action, the operation of Unit 3 without
PT-934 was evaluated and found to not involve any unreviewed
safety questions,

4, Corrective action to prevent further violations by upgrading the
clearance review during startup is under review and will pe
submitted in a follow-up response by March 19, 1983,

S Full compliance was achieved when the safety evaluation was
performed which occurred prior to January 25, 1983,
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response to the second example;

concurs with the finding.
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